
  
 

 
From: Mario R. DiBenedetto [mailto:mrdmrd@verizon.net]  
Sent: Tuesday, February 02, 2010 9:15 AM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN1210-AB33 

Your proposal to "nationalize" citizens 401Ks and IRA would disincentive savers-just the opposite 
effect this country needs to get back to a firmer footing. 
Taking people's hard earned money and putting it where high priced bureaucrats can do their 
thing with investments under the guise of it will help the USA is a subterfuge for diverting money 
to socialistic programs. 
DON'T do it!!! 
Mario R. DiBenedetto 
email; mrdmrd@verizon.net
1810 Horseshoe Trail 
Chester Springs, PA 19425 
Jimmy V said it! 
Never give up....Never Give Up! 
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